

"RE-BUILDING THE CITY'S WATER SYSTEMS FOR THE 21ST CENTURY"

Sewerage & Water Board of NEW ORLEANS

MITCHELL J. LANDRIEU, President WM. RAYMOND MANNING, President Pro-Tem 625 ST. JOSEPH STREET
NEW ORLEANS, LA 70165 • 504-529-2837 OR 52W-ATER
www.swbnola.org

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE January 27, 2014

Contact Robert Jackson 504-269-7978 or Brenda Thornton 504-269-7819

SELA MEETING CANCELLATION

Due to inclement and hazardous weather conditions forecast for tomorrow, the SELA Napoleon Avenue Drainage Canal project meeting scheduled for Tuesday, January 28, 2014 has been cancelled. The meeting was scheduled to be held at St. Stephens School tomorrow night at 6:00 p.m. Residents and businesses will be notified when a new date is set.

###